
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

01 November 2024 

 
Following query received from one prospective bidder, please find below the Bank of Mauritius’s 

response: 

  

SN Query from Bidder Response from Bidder 

1 In reference to the above request for proposal, our understanding of 
the group structure of the Bank of Mauritius based on the Annual 
Report for the year ended 30 June 2023 is as follows: 
 

 
Could you please confirm the coverage of the audit exercise? 

The audit will cover the Bank of Mauritius 
only. However, the auditor will have to give its 
opinion on both the Consolidated and 
Separate Financial Statements. 
 
The latest available audited financial 
statement of the Bank is posted on its 
website. 
 
The group structure is subject to change. 
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